
 

 

 

 

 
To try our best at everything we do 

________________________________________________ 

________________________________________________ 

Our Key Values:         Commitment to Achieve,     Caring,      Respect,        Co-operation,      Happiness,      Independence 

       

Executive Head Teacher:  Andrew Smith B.Ed (Hons), M.Sc, NPQH 
Head of School:                  Rhiannon Morgan BA (Hons) Primary Studies 
 

Nettleton Community Primary School 
Moortown Road, Nettleton, Lincolnshire, LN7 6AA 
T: 01472 851455 F: 01472 851455 E: enquiries@nettleton.lincs.sch.uk 
www.nettletonprimary.co.uk 
Web: www.marketrasen.lincs.sch.uk  

Tuesday 18th May 2021 
 

Carlton Lodge Residential Visit September 2021 
Dear Parents 
 
I am very pleased to let you know that we have had a good take up for our Year 5/6 Residential visit 
to Carlton Lodge on the 8th-10th September 2021.  We are taking 58 Market Rasen C of E children 
and 19 from Nettleton CPS. 
 
The current guidance allows us to undertake this visit and we are very much hoping to be able to do 
so. Please remember we have negotiated with the activity centre a full refund for parents if the trip 
does not go ahead due to COVID19 except in the event that the trip is cancelled within two weeks 
of departure when the maximum loss for parents is capped to around £25. This is due to their 
unrecoverable staffing costs. 
 
As you know the cost of the trip is £165.  The deadline or payment is the 21st of July 2021 which is 
the last day of the summer term.  We will contact those who haven’t paid in full the week before 
this date to ensure payment will be made as we are going on the 3rd day of the new term. If any 
parent has an issue with payment please contact us in good time so we can see what support we 
can offer you. We can approach charities on your behalf if you are suffering from economic 
hardship due to the pandemic. 
 
On WisePay there are two options for payment. You can either pay in full or take advantage of the 
14 x £10 repayment options.  
 
You can access your child’s Wisepay account to make payment here: Nettleton Wisepay Link 
 
We will hold an event in Term 6 to let you know details which school adults will be going, what 
equipment your child will need to bring, to complete medical forms and to give you final 
information about rooms and activities. If you have a question before then please either get in 
touch with Mr Easby, our Federation Educational Visits Leader gary.easby@marketrasen.lincs.sch.uk 
or e-mail me directly andrew.smith@marketrasen.lincs.sch.uk. 
 
We are very much looking forward to taking your child on this amazing experience. 
 
Yours Sincerely 
 
Andrew Smith 
Executive Headteacher 

https://www.wisepay.co.uk/store/generic/template.asp?mID=139655&ACT=nav
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